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The Bible 
 

Charles Spurgeon said, "A Bible that's falling apart usually belongs to someone who isn't."  
 

Billy Graham has preached the gospel in person to more people than anyone in church history, 

reaching over, it's reported, 210 million people in 185 countries.  Billy Graham in 1949 had a 

crisis of faith before his first crusade in Los Angeles — one that would reach 350,000 people, but 

there was a problem beforehand.  He had a crisis of faith.  He began questioning whether the 

Bible truly was the inspired Word of God.  
 

You see if he could not trust the Bible, he said, "I could not go on. It was not too late to become a 

dairy farmer."  In the middle of the night, there in the San Bernardino Mountains, he fell on his 

knees and, laying the Bible on the ground, he cried out, "Oh God, there are many problems I 

don't have the solution for!"  But at last, the Holy Spirit freed him to shout in those mountains, 

"Father, I am going to accept this as Thy Word by faith.  I'm going to allow faith to go beyond my 

intellectual questions and doubts, and I will believe this is Your inspired Word!"  
 

That night, God filled the greatest evangelist of our time with words that would ring across the 

world to millions of souls:  "The Bible says..." and it became his most famous line every time he 

preached.  The Bible was at center stage of the tent crusade having within a large replica of an 

open Bible — twenty feet high and twenty feet wide.  Billy wanted the Bible behind him as he 

preached.  And the power of God rested upon that meeting.  
 

Today it seems as if people would rather have songs than sermons, play more than pray, and ball 

more than Bible.  There is absolutely nothing wrong with worship songs, play and recreation, and 

sports and ballgames.  The problem today is that we are losing another generation before us.  

What is incubating today will be the children of tomorrow.  The problem is "They do not know 

the Word of God" because parents and grandparents do not disciple.  
 

If the Word of God is LIVING, and SHARP, THEN Don't Make It Dead, Dull, and Blunt.  Our 

happiness is connected to the Bible.  Our children's and grandchildren’s happiness are connected 

to the Bible.  As our happiness increases it will be because our Bible habits increase.  Read it, 

listen to the words, and obey what is written.  God promises that His Word will never return 

void!  

 

Pastor Don  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

  

                     OLYMPIANS 
 
 

 

Olympian Ministry 
 

October 9 – Highlight Jesus – Highlight Others 
Service:  Random Acts of Kindness sheet – students will 

be given a sheet to complete and return.  We see lots of 

kindness in the book of Ruth.  Let others see kindness in 

you. 
 

October 23 – Question Challenge Game from our 

lessons in the book of Ruth. 
 

October 30 – Carnival Games 

Dress in costumes if you like 
 

October 31 – Trunk or Treat – 6:30 PM 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

KINNETT - Welcomes You! 
Sunday School – 9 AM 

Sunday Morning Worship – 10 AM 
Sunday Night Worship – 6 PM 

 

Wednesday Bible Study & Prayer – 6:45 PM 
Gopher Buddies, Olympians & Teens – 6:45 PM 
Adult Choir Practice – Wednesdays @ 7:45 PM 

 

WATCH LIVE 
 

          SUNDAY 10:00 AM | WEDNESDAY  6:45 PM 

on FACEBOOK & YOUTUBE 

Ministry 

                   Tune in Sundays  

7:30 AM on WBAG 1150 AM & 105.9 FM 

 9-9:30 AM on WSML 95.1 FM  

                 
 

              WAYS TO GIVE at KMBC:      
During church service  /  Mail your tithes 

Bring it in person to the church during office hours  - 

    8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday.   

Online at the KMBC website: kinnettmemorial.org  

    or download the EasyTithe app in the Google Store 

 
 

 
Sunday School – 9 AM 

WOL Club –  

      Wednesdays @ 6:45 PM 

           at the Youth House 
 

 

 

•   7 PM 

NEW DAY & TIME 

18:29 Ministry 
 

Join us each Wednesday at 6:30pm!  We will be meeting 

at Kinnett, BUT the last Wednesday will be elsewhere!  

Join us if you are between the ages of 18-30ish. 

Please be in place by 6:15 PM.  Decorate 

using appropriate Fall or fun themes.  Light 

supper provided from 5:00-6:00 PM for those 

hosting trunks.  Hand out candy, small toys, 

pencils, etc.   
 

Sign-Up sheet on Welcome Center desk. See 

Amber if you have questions. 

 

Dr. Lynch will be speaking here at Kinnett in the 

morning & evening services on Sunday, October 6th. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
 

Ayden Barnes   10/01 

Tommy Teer   10/02 

Michael Kolody  10/03 

Jessica Chilton  10/03 

Harriett Payne   10/03 

Conner Thaxton  10/03 

Grayson Fearnow  10/04 

Colton Martin   10/04 

Connie Fearnow  10/12 

Jennifer Overcash  10/13 

Geraldine Warren  10/13 

Micah Orozco   10/15 

Libby Long   10/20 

Aiden Reynolds  10/22 

Ellen Roberts   10/22 

Amanda Long   10/23 

Braxton Greeson  10/25 

Jay Whitt   10/26 

Kyra Kudron   10/27 

Janie Mitchell   10/31 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   FRONTRUNNERS at KMBC 

                Bring your Bibles & H.E.A.R. Journal 
 
 

Tuesday, October 8th, 8:30 AM – Sr. Fellowship Breakfast, 

Sutton’s Drug Store, Graham, NC.  Bring Bibles & 

H.E.A.R. Journal.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER ANNIVERSARIES 

 

Andrew & Bethany Fearnow         10/06 

Shawn & Jennifer Rudd         10/16 

Jason & Kelly Rhew          10/26 

 

KMBC PRAYER REQUESTS:\ 

 

Donna Crabtree           Eddie Gibson       Tim Jones  

Charles Hartman         Doug Chanco       Steve Craven 
 

Others: 

Grace Leonard        Mary Katherine Sapp     Jerome & Gaynelle Tidwell 

Libby Long        Cheryl & Ron Fox         Betty Williams 

Charles Moore        Betty Fuqua                   Howard & Pat Thaxton 

Buddy Steele        Mike & Susie Kolody Dot Hargrove 

Al Harrison   

         

KMBC Ladies Night 

Monday, October 28th 

6:30 PM – Fellowship Hall 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 10TH  

6:30 PM 
 

“Time in the Tent” -  Prayer Meeting 
 

Please join us for a time of prayer under the tent  

for our Community Connection Crusade. 
 

 

Upcoming dates to remember: 
 

Wed., Oct. 9th   |  6:30 – 7:30 PM 

Hand out flyers & prayer at the cross 
 

Thurs., Oct. 10th  |  6:30 – 7:30 PM 

Prayer at the cross 

 

 

MEN’S CONFERENCE - 2025 

January 17th – 19th  

YMC Conference Center, Black Mountain, NC 
 

“FINAL WORDS…PASSING THE BATON”” 
 

Guest Speakers Include: 

Friday PM – Dr. Jim Palmer 

Saturday PM – Rev. Don Pegg 

Sunday AM – Rev. Mike Whitman 
 

Cost:  $200   |  Dress:  Casual 

Socials:  Two Ice Cream Afterglows 

Activities:  Hiking, Basketball, Shopping 

{Registration through Kinnett} 

 

 

 
SUMMER MISSION TRIP 

2025 
 

Anguilla, July 5-12.  If you feel 

led to be a part of this special 

outreach, please be in prayer 

about joining our team of 

missionaries & teachers. 
 


